
From:   Marc Cittadini   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 23, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0536-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello, in responce to your question regarding the name of the contracting agency and government point
of contact, the information follows;

We are under contract from: Wyle Laboratories Inc
the contact there is:   

Scott Ostrow
Wyle
Purchasing Specialist
760-499-5714 (Office)
760-499-1070 (Fax)
760-677-5060 (Cell)
Scott.Ostrow@wyle.com

The contact for the original government contract is:

Jeff Conaway
NAWC China Lake
jeffrey.conaway@navy.mil
Office: (760) 939-4345
Cell: (760) 382-8880
Naval Air Warfare Center Weapons Division
NAVAIR Ranges Department
Pacific Range Instrumentation Division
China Lake, CA 93555


